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Community Outreach Update 
 

 

 

 

 
 

First United Methodist Church 

Thank you Pastor Philip Stobaugh 

and Mary Croning for the invitation 

to speak with your congregation.  

Your partnership for many years 

means a world to us.  Enjoyed 

visiting with members on Sunday and 

look to our continued partnership. 

  

Trinity Cowboy Church of NTX  

Friday’s Backpack Pantry and 

Janice Meeker make it delicious 

for the kids! 
 

Church of Christ  

We want to thank the Church of 

Christ’s Diane Nichols and the 

Bible ladies group for their 

contributions to the Friday 

Backpack Pantry.  They always 

know what our kids love! 

 

Eastern Star Masonic Lodge 

We had the honor of speaking before the 

Eastern Star Masonic Lodge’s new 

officers to share our story.  Members 

learned about programs at Sanger High 

School, the in’s & outs of the Linda Tutt 

Grocery Store, and the available 

opportunities in Community Outreach 

for all families in need of assistance. We 

also enjoyed a very delicious lunch with 

them.  We look forward to our 

continued Partnership with Eastern Star. 

 

Happy Easter 

Everyone! 
 

Fun Surprise from the 

Lion’s Club 

Easter Baskets for the 

Friday Backpack 

students 

CX All Stars 

Cheer 

 Food Drive 

Cheers!  Over 200 

items were collected 

during their food drive 

for the Friday Backpack 

Pantry!  Thank you to 

all the CHEER 

TEAMS! 
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Exciting News! The Purple Bus Adventures Continue!  

As you may know, our Purple Bus – Mobile Library – has been under the weather and its luxurious Purple color 

was in need of a little TLC.   

Since 2008, our beloved mobile library has been cruising around town, 

spreading the joy of reading to students everywhere. And guess what? We're 

soon to be back on the road with a fresh new look! 

Despite the challenges thrown our way by COVID-19, we're thrilled to 

announce that the Purple Bus is back in action, thanks to the incredible 

support of Bounds Paint Co Inc. A massive shutout to owner Billy Art 

Bounds and Jim Last, both proud Sanger ISD alumni, for making our dream of a 

brand-new paint job a reality!  

Our purpose remains the same: to ignite a love for reading in young minds. At each stop, students can hop on 

board the Purple Bus and browse through a treasure trove of books, choosing up to four to take home and enjoy. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

More to come when all business ads are set…. 

So keep your eyes peeled and your excitement high because the 

Purple Bus is coming to a neighborhood near you!  

 

Let's continue spreading the joy of reading one book at a time. 

 

 


